
Street Committee Meeting  
January 6, 2020 

5:30 PM – 6:00 PM 
 

Present:  Robert Reisner, Josh Ochs, Gary Lindemann, Mark Bolander, Rosetta M. York, 
Matt Tarr, Marlene Harris, Bernie Guerrettaz, Chief Swick, David Brown, Raymond 
Reynolds, Melissa Brooks 
 
MEETING 
 
Discussed the replacement Scott Ave. and S. Van Buren St. railroad crossings. 
Bernie Guerrettaz from Indiana Railroad Company said this would start the end of May to 
the middle of summer. 
 
Discussed making Decatur St. one-way going west and one-way going east from Van 
Buren St. for 1 block in both directions. 
Adjourned at 5:50 PM. 
 
Robert Reisner, Chairman 
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